
From: Tom Roberson
To: Soto, Israel
Subject: GBPD Agency Inspection-May 1
Date: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 9:00:10 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of FDLE. Please use caution when opening
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

 
Mr. Soto,

On 1 May 2023, I was in the process of conducting the agency inspection on instrument
ending in 787. I got interrupted during both attempts, lost track of what I was doing, and
introduced the wrong sample during the alcohol free/mouth alcohol tests. Later in the shift, I
started over from scratch and completed a clean test. You will see the two aborted tests at
2020 and 2030 on 1 May 2023. I wasn't able to enter anything in the remarks field, so I am
sending this e-mail as an explanation.

Thank you, 

Sgt. Tom Roberson
Gulf Breeze Police Department
311 Fairpoint Dr
Gulf Breeze, FL 32561
(850) 934-5121
All e-mail sent to and received from the City of Gulf Breeze, Florida, including e-mail
addresses and content, are subject to the provisions of the Florida Public Records Law, Florida
Statute Chapter 119, and may be subject to disclosure.


